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Newsletter 
 

We have had a very busy first week back. The children have really enjoyed the swimming lessons in our 

onsite pool; it is lovely to see them all so excited to get in. The pool is with us for a further 2 weeks.  

 

Ed Seeley,  

Headteacher 

Attendance 
Congratulations to Blue class for a weekly attendance of 98.71% 

Please remember to report absences for children daily – even if we have sent them home the day before.  

Thank you. 

 

Diary dates for this term 

April 

28th April – 9th May School Swimming on site 

May 

Monday 5th May – Bank Holiday – school closed 

12th – 15th May SATS Week 

Friday 23rd May – Last day of term 

June 

Monday 2nd June – School re-opens to all pupils 

 

Class Achievers 

On Monday 28th April, we will celebrate the achievements of the following children for being our half-termly 

achievers.  The Rainbow class achiever will be celebrated in their classroom. 

 

Nursery & Reception Years 1 & 2 Years 3 & 4 Years 5 & 6 

Rainbow Finley B Blue George Amarillo Henry S Azul Naima 

Green Arthur Orange Noah F Rosa Chloe Morado Alexis 

Red Abraham Yellow Nathan Verde Amaris Rojo Amy B 

 

Nursery Opening Times 
A reminder of our school nursery opening times: the morning session is 8:45am-11:45am and the 
afternoon is 12:25pm-3:25pm.  

http://twitter.com/primaryedgewood
http://facebook.com/primaryedgewood


PTA School Disco 
Please come along to our School Disco, run by Musical Mascots on 20th May. KS1, Rainbow, Red and 

Green's disco is 3.45- 4.45pm and KS2 is 5-6pm - please note that an adult must be present for the duration 

if your child is in Rainbow, Red or Green. Children in Orange, Yellow or Blue can attend straight from school 

and if you wish to send your child a change of clothes, please feel free to do so. 

 

Tickets are priced at £5 per child including a hotdog or £3 per child without a hotdog. Please visit our 

Sumup store to purchase a ticket for your child at https://edgewoodpta.sumupstore.com. It really helps 

us and saves us lots of time if you tell us your child's name and class in the notes section when purchasing 

your ticket.  To do this, you will need to add the item to your basket and then checkout as opposed to buy 

it now.  We appreciate this is more long winded, but it really does save us and school a lot of time. Tickets 

will be on sale until Friday 16th May. 

 

 

https://edgewoodpta.sumupstore.com/


Play area 
Outside Red and Green class we have the small playground, which is used by our nursery and reception 

classes.  We have noticed recently that some children, while waiting to collect older siblings, are playing 

with toys etc and when our children are coming out to play, the area is messy as things haven’t been put 

back where they belong. 

 

We would really appreciate if, after school, you refrain from letting your children play with the toys and 

equipment.  Thank you for your co-operation.  

 

School Appearances 
This week we have celebrated significant contributions to Edgewood sport from some of our children. This 

has been recognised in assembly with the children achieving their school appearance certificates. We look 

forward to celebrating more children in the coming weeks as they get the opportunity to represent 

Edgewood. 

 

10 School Appearances: 

• Joshua H 

 

15 School Appearances: 

• Austin P  

 

Boys’ Football team 
The Year 3/4 football team travelled to Kirkby to compete in the Ashfield Schools FA - Wilson Shield. 

Throughout the afternoon, the children were an absolute credit to the school and competed well. They 

exited the tournament at the group stage after two close losses and a win in their final group stage game. 

They should all be proud of their achievements during the afternoon as we all are.  

 

School onsite swimming 
It has been incredible seeing how much progress all the children have made with their swimming lessons 

this week - we could not be prouder of them. They have two more weeks of swimming to go, and we will 

hopefully be able to celebrate some significant achievements in the coming weeks.  

 
 

 



Staffing news 
We are very excited to let you know that during the holiday Miss Gallacher got married!  She is now Mrs 

Harvey.  She had a lovely day and looked really happy.  We would like to wish her and her new husband all 

the best for their future together. 

 



  



 

 



 



 


